
 

 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES EL ECTIONS  

Election papers have been posted this week. A 

reminder that the voting closes at 12 noon on 

Friday 31 st  March. Please let Adelle know if you 

did not receive a voting paper                        

adelle.broadmore@roseneath.school.nz  

BOT Elections Key Dates:  

Votes cast: Wednesday, 22 March ð Friday 31 

March (poll closes at 12 noon)  

Result declared:  Thursday, 6 April  

 

GARDENING WORKING BE E SUNDAY 2ND APRIL FRO M 1 - 3PM 

We would love to see the whole school community pitch in to help tidy up the gardens so they 

match the new and improved school buildings. Friends will be running a free sausage sizzle for the 

kids (and adults) and coffee and tea too. We will text you  on Sunday morning if we have to    

postpone again due to bad weather. Otherwise weõll see you with your gardening gloves, trowels, 

loppers and clippers in hand.  

Friends of Roseneath School  

 

FOOD PROCESSOR WANTE D 

Does anybody have an old (working) food processor that you donõt need anymore? If you do can 

Lower Deck please have it because we would like to recycle paper.  

Lower Deck  

 

TEACHER APPOINTMENT FOR THE LONG BOAT: TERMS 2 - 4  

We are thrilled to announce that Chantal McKee will be joining the staff from Terms 2 -4 while 

Luana is Acting Principal. Chantal is a highly experienced teacher with particular strengths in 

maths, sports and literacy. She will be working in The Long Boat with Luana over the next few 

weeks, and will be at Parent Conferences in Week 10.  

 

ROSENEATH SCHOOL T - SHIRTS  

We have commercially printed Roseneath School T -Shirts available for sale from the school     

office for $28 each. These are perfect for everyday wear, but also for those students           

representing our school in a sports team.  
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AFTER SCHOOL CARE  

After School care, 

RASC, bookings are made 

directly between       

Parents/Caregivers and 

the RASC                    

provider ñ Miss Pyar. 

Casual bookings can be 

made up until noon on the 

day   required. Please call 

0276898845 for      

availability. Forms for 

RASC are on our website  

www.roseneath.school.nz/

Information . 
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Tabloid Sports  
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YEARS 1 - 3 REPORTING AND YEARS 4 - 8 GOAL SETTING 

CONFERENCES 

Conferences are scheduled for Tuesday 4 th  April  and Wednesday 5 th  

April,  with our later evening being Tuesday evening (for Lower Bridge, 

Upper Deck, The Long Boat and Upper Bridge). For our Aft and Lower 

Deck students and Lower Bridge Year 3s, only those who are due for 

anniversary or progress reporting will need to book a time this        

term - that is, students who have recently had (or are due to have) a 

birthday or are half way between birthdays. The teachers of Years 1 -3 

students will have been in touch if you do need a meeting this term, and 

other children will have their meetings next term. Please ask if you are 

not sure.  

Online Booking:  

This year we are trialling an on -line booking system. This will enable you to book times that suit you best. Just a wee        

reminder that we do only have space for one interview time per child.  

www.schoolinterviews.co.nz  

code:  zbgd2  

We sent an email on Tuesday with more details of how to book and we hope it is an easy and quick process for you - please let 

us know if you have any trouble or would prefer us to book the conference times for you.  

 

ICAS EXAMS 2017  

We are offering children in years 4 -8 the opportunity to take part in the 2017 International Competitions and Assessments 

for Schools.  

These õtestsõ are designed by the University of New South Wales - Educational Assessment Australia (ICAS)         

NB. These competitions are designed to challenge and measure achievement for students in years 4 -8. They are optional.  

 

 

If you wish your child to take part please fill in the form given to students or contact  -  luana.carroll@roseneath.school.nz  

All entries close Thursday 30 th  March.  

Kind regards,  

Luana Carroll 

Deputy Principal  

 

More fun games at Tabloid sports day  

ICAS SUBJECT  ICAS SITTING DATE  PRICE 

Digital Technologies  Tuesday, 23 May 2017  NZD 9.50  

Science  Tuesday, 30 May 2017  NZD 9.50  

Writing  Monday, 12 June ð Friday, 16 June 2017*  NZD 20.50  

Spelling  Wednesday, 14 June 2017  NZD 11.50 

English Tuesday, 1 August 2017  NZD 9.50  

Mathematics  Tuesday, 15 August 2017  NZD 9.50  

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz
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 SCIENCE OPEN AFTE RNOON TUESDAY 11 TH APRIL,       

2PM- 3PM 

On Tuesday 11th  April we invite all of our Roseneath families to join us for 

an open afternoon. Come and see what your      children have been learning 

with their science topic this term. You might even have a chance to do an 

experiment and test your own gathering and interpreting data  skills!  

How is a chrysalis formed?  

A caterpillar is a beautiful creature, but the way it turns into a butterfly 

isn't gorgeous. A caterpillar is a Lepidoptera,(an insect group including 

butterflies and moths). It lives in hedges, bushes and milkweed. Milkweed 

is more commonly known as the swan plant. A synonym for chrysalis is  

pupa. But how is a chrysalis (or pupa) formed?  

A caterpillar (also known as larvae) forms a silk harness -known as a cremaster. Once the cremaster is made and completed, 

the caterpillar hangs from it and digests itself inside its own skin!  

It sheds that skin, but then grows a hardened, shell - like version on the digested caterpillar. The shell -like skin on the larvae  

is the chrysalis or the pupa. Inside the pupa, the caterpillar turns into a gooey soup except for the nervous system, breathi ng 

tubes and imaginal disks which are small clusters of cells. Once the soup is made, the caterpillar goo rearranges itself into  a 

butterfly.  

When the butterfly comes out of the pupa, the butterfly starts the production again. Next time you see a butterfly, think 

about what it has been through.  

Written by Maggie  

 

TABLOID SPORTS  

We had a wonderful time at Crawford Green last Thursday.  Thank you to all of our willing parent helpers who supported the 

groups and to Friends for the sausage sizzle which was a bit of a highlight! Our student leaders should be congratulated for 

their preparation and skills in running the event.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

My favourite game is Sharky Sharky because there were places that you were only allowed and territories. Alex was a very 

good leader because he was funny and took us to the right places at the right time. Abigail was good at leading the games  

because she explained the game very well and reminded the people at the right time.  

 

ROSENEATH SCHOOL TOT E BAGS 

Friends of Roseneath are selling these handy tote bags.   

1 for $18  

2 for $32  

3 for $50  

Please email the school on office@roseneath.school.nz  if you would like to place an order.   

Friends of Roseneath School  

 

 

Tabloid Sports Day  
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